
 
 

Sound Transit  
Proposed 2020 Budget and Property Tax Levy 

Public Hearing 
 
Sound Transit, the Central Puget Sound Regional Transit Authority, hereby gives notice that a 
public hearing will be held regarding the proposed 2020 budget and property tax levy.  
 

Thursday, November 14, 2019 
1:00 p.m. 

Union Station 
Ruth Fisher Boardroom 
401 S. Jackson Street 

Seattle, WA 98104 
 

The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment on Sound Transit’s proposed 2020 
budget and property tax levy. 

 
Copies of the budget documents will be available for review on Sound Transit’s website at 
http://www.soundtransit.org/About-Sound-Transit/Accountability/Financial-documents on October 
25, 2019.  Please submit comments about the Proposed 2020 Budget to 
BudgetComments@soundtransit.org.  Written comments may be addressed to Tracy Butler, 
Chief Financial Officer, Sound Transit, 401 South Jackson Street, Seattle, WA 98104-2826.   
 
The Ruth Fisher Boardroom is accessible to persons with disabilities.  For more information on 
the public hearing or to request ADA accommodation, please call Sound Transit at (800) 201-
4900 or (888) 713-6030 (TTY), or email accessibility@soundtransit.org. 
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